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Zoo to open late today due to inclement weather 
 

SEATTLE— Due to inclement weather, Woodland Park Zoo’s daytime admissions 

will open late today, Saturday, December 3, 2022 and the WildLanterns evening 

event will open as scheduled tonight, Saturday, December 3. Any impacts to zoo 

operating hours for the remainder of the week will be updated daily depending on 

weather conditions. 

 

Daytime admissions: Daytime admissions will open at 11:00 a.m., a delay from 

normal 9:30 a.m. operations. Reduced food and beverage services will be available, 

and parking will primarily be limited to the Otter Lot at N. 55th St. and Phinney Ave. 

N. as staff continue to de-ice additional parking lots.   

 

WildLanterns: WildLanterns will open on time at 4:00 p.m. Reduced food and 

beverage services will be available. Ticket holders with questions about their 

December 3 reservation can contact zooinfo@zoo.org   

 

The zoo’s Animal Care team continues to monitor all animals to ensure their well-

being and safety.  

 

For more information on Woodland Park Zoo, visit www.zoo.org and follow the zoo 

on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram.  
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